
April 3, 2019 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

f~)J 
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT 
BONNVVILI.~ NO . 87 

~~(C~~~~~ 

APR 1 02019 
.......-u. ::L C:/90 
CITY Of COLD LAKE 

Re: Support Request for Styrofoam Recycling Project 

The Municipal District of Bonnyville No.87 (MD), in discussions with the Peace Regional Waste 
Commission and Lac La Biche County, is considering the purchase of a mobile Styrofoam 
Recycling Trailer at an approximate cost of $80,000 to help divert Styrofoam from our waste 
stream and recover the product. 

Given this mobile trailer can be pulled by a % ton fleet truck, the plan is for each participating 
municipality to share the unit and utilize it to perform their own onsite Styrofoam 
processing/recycling. A company is also in place to purchase the recycled Styrofoam product at 
a rate of $0.18 - $0.20 per pound starting this spring. 

The MD is looking for support from your municipality to join us in this new public service 
opportunity that will assist in the sustainable management of our region's Styrofoam. Please let 
us know your thoughts and position on this initiative by having a member of your staff contact 
the MD's Waste Supervisor, Brad Olten at 780-826-3951 or bollen@md.bonnyville.ab.ca by 
April 30, 2019. 

Yours truly, 

Greg Sawchuk 
Reeve 
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